
 

 

Independent Review Report 

Santiago, August 2023 

Viña Concha y Toro S.A. 

 

Of our consideration: 

We have undertaken a review of the following aspects of Viña Concha y Toro’s Corporate Sustainability Strategy 

2025 Progress Report: 

 

 

Scope 

The results of the review of Viña Concha y Toro’s Corporate Sustainability Strategy 2025 Progress Report for year 

2022 are reported. The process was carried out considering the pillars of Consumers, Customers, Suppliers, Our 

People and Community. The Report has been approved, and it’s Viña Concha y Toro’s responsibility to draw a 

conclusion based on our review. 

Standards and verification process 

The review was carried out according to the International Auditing and Assurance Standards of the International 

Auditing and Assurance Standards Board (IAASB). 

Our review work consisted of formulating questions to Viña Concha y Toro's Sustainability Management that has 

been involved in the process of preparing this report, as well as the application of analytical procedures and review 

tests described below. 

• Meeting with the team that led the process of preparing the Viña Concha y Toro’s Corporate Sustainability 

Strategy 2025 Progress Report. 

• Request for requirements and evidence review with the areas participating in the preparation of Viña Concha y 

Toro’s Corporate Sustainability Strategy 2025 Progress Report, focusing on the report's Pillars of Consumers, 

Customers, Suppliers, Our People and Community. 

• Verification through review tests of the quantitative and qualitative information related to the Indicators of Viña 

Concha y Toro’s Corporate Sustainability Strategy 2025 Progress Report, and its adequate compilation based 

on the data provided by Viña Concha y Toro's information sources.  

 

 

 

 

 



Conclusions 

• All the inconsistencies found were clarified and improved in the review process carried out during the month of 

August, therefore, no aspect has come to light that leads us to believe that the information provided on the 

indicators of Viña Concha y Toro’s Corporate Sustainability Strategy 2025 Progress Report contains significant 

errors. 

 

Responsibilities of Viña Concha y Toro's Management and Deloitte 

• The elaboration of Viña Concha y Toro’s Corporate Sustainability Strategy 2025 Progress Report, year 2022, 

as well as its content, is Viña Concha y Toro’s responsibility, which is also responsible for defining, adapting 

and maintaining the management and internal control systems from which the information is obtained. 

 

• Our responsibility is to issue an independent report based on the procedures applied in our review. 

 

• This report has been prepared exclusively in the interests of Viña Concha y Toro, in accordance with the 

terms set out in the Letter of Engagement. 

 

• The verification conclusions made by Deloitte are valid for the latest version of Report "2023-08-28 

Corporate Sustainability Strategy 2025 (ESP).pdf" received on 29 August 2023. 

 

• The scope of a limited assurance review is substantially less than that of a reasonable assurance audit or 

review, so we do not provide an audit opinion on Viña Concha y Toro's Corporate Sustainability Strategy 

2025 Progress Report. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 


